
Weekly News 

 

(Last updated on: 8/23/2019) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our fall semester was off to a good start last Sunday! Many thanks to young 

volunteers and parents for your continued support! 

 

1) All elective classes including CSLs will start from this weekend (8/25). 

Please register your class asap if you haven't done so yet 

(​http://memphischinese.com/register/login.php​). 
We will accept payment (check payable to: MCLS-Riverdale) from 1:30 pm 

at school Cafeteria. 

 

2) Please note that classrooms are changed. Check the Classroom webpage 

at​ ​https://memphischinese.com/classroommap.php 

 

3) You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links. 

 

Class Schedule:​ ​http://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php 

 

School Calendar:​ ​http://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html 

 

Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any 

questions.  

 

Thank you!  

GMCS School Admin 
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